
Meet your teacher

Your teacher next year will be Miss Griffiths. 
Dear Year 6,
I am looking forward to 
teaching and supporting you 
through your final year in 
primary school. I cannot wait to 
have so much fun together in 
Year 6! I have had the pleasure 
of spending time with you over 
the last few weeks and I cannot 
wait to make more memories 
together. LET’S GO TEAM 6G!

My hobbies include swimming and 
walking with my dog. I also love any 

creative activities such as: 
embroidery and calligraphy.  


